
*ATTENTION CURRENT LOCKER HOLDERS*  

We will begin charging annual locker rental fees beginning 

October 15th 2018. Lockers will available on a first come 

first served basis to current Los Verdes Men’s Club 

Members. Any non-Members can get anything available 

after. 

Dues are now $100 for the year (November 1st 2018 thru 

November 30, 2019). If for any reason we (Los Verdes 

Management) need to close the locker room for any 

reason, partial dues will be return to each member who 

holds a locker. 

Anyone Member who would like a locker must sign up by 

Wednesday October 31 5:00pm and pay their dues.  

Any current lockers with locks will be cut and belongings 

will be available for pick up inside the Pro Shop. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bob Lockhart or 

Chris Belcher.  - Management 
 


